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Friday 7th October 2022 

A HUGE well done to our brilliant V.I.P’s, Stars of the Week and 

Super Scientists! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
School News! 

 

 PTFA – This Tuesday we held the first meeting of our newly established PTFA! Thank you to 

all of the willing parents who turned up to share ideas for supporting our school.  We are 

so lucky to have such wonderful parents who love our school and want to give our 

children amazing opportunities. 

 Girls Football Tournament – Our girl’s football team took part in a Catholic School’s 

Football Tournament this week and represented our school marvellously.  Mr Bellhouse 

and I were incredibly proud of all of them so well done to Tallulah, Mazy, Charmaine, 

Codie, Darcy, Ellie-Mae and Ella. Also, thank you to Mrs Clough who supported from the 

side lines and even took the whole team kit home to wash! 

 Parents Evening – Parents Evening is on Wednesday 19th October in the school hall. 

Letters have been sent out this week with information on booking your time slot.  We 

hope to see as many parents as possible to share the wonderful work your children are 

doing. 

 Parking – Please may I kindly remind all parents who drop their children off at the Key Stage 2 

building that the zig-zag lines are NOT to be parked on at any time. The lines are there to protect 

our children and this week one of our children was driven into.  Thankfully, they were not 

physically hurt but left rather upset. Our children are precious, so please DO NOT stop there. 

 Morning snacks/drinks –We are seeing more and more children coming into school first 

thing with fizzy drinks and chocolate for their breakfast.  This is not the best start for their 

day of learning, so we are asking that you send your child to school with a suitable 

breakfast or to access the free toast/bagels.  Thank you  

Class V.I.P. Star of the Week Super Scientist Miss G’s 

Staff V.I.P 

Nursery    This week my staff 

V.I.P is  

Mrs Willetts. 

Mrs Willetts always 

goes out of her 

way to help 

others and 

always does so 

with a smile on 

her face. We love 

you, Mrs Willetts  

Reception Farrah Kian  

Year 1 Curtis Shaun  

Year 2 Shaun-Henry Andrew Olivia 

Year 3 Ryan Della  

Year 4 Kelsey Savannah Alyssia 

Year 5 Darcy Sofia Poppy 

Year 6 Lacey Layton Alison 
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‘St. Joseph’s… 

 …where minds blossom 

and love grows!’ 
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